
 

 

 

 

 

 

Memorandum 

 

October 1, 2013 

 

The Physician Assistant Committee scheduled for October 11, 2013 has been canceled. The next 

scheduled meeting of the committee will be held January 10, 2014. All scope of practice 

guidelines and applicant licensure approvals will be approved as usual at the SC Board of 

Medical Examiners meeting scheduled November 4-6, 2013 to ensure that the licensure process 

is not held up due to the cancelation. 

 

Thank you  
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